

OIR: 2324/817

12 March 2024

Tēnā koe ____,

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA)

Thank you for your email of **21 February 2024** requesting the following information:

Mr Webber, an elected member of the Paraparaumu Community Board, contacted me today and informed me (in writing), that CAP had sent CRU a letter of invitation on 18 January (year unknown). He was told this directly by the CAP members who attended the Raumati Community Board Meeting last night [20 February 2024]. I would appreciate a copy of the invitation that the CAP members refer to.

Please find attached a copy of the invitation.

Please note, the personal details of individuals have been withheld from this information. The decision to withhold this information is made under section 7(2)(a) of the Act which allows for Council to withhold information in order to protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons.

In Council's view the reasons for withholding these details are not outweighed by public interest considerations in section 7(1) favouring their release.

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with your personal details removed.

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Ngā mihi,

Kris Pervan

Group Manager Strategy and Growth Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu

From:
Abbey Morri

Cc: ; ; ; ; Subject: Fwd: Coastal Advisory Panel

Date: Monday, 26 February 2024 5:48:44 pm

Hi Abbey

Here you go, Kelvin's invitation to CRU.



----- Forwarded message -----

From: Kelvin Nixon

Date: Thu, 18 Jan 2024 at 12:06 PM Subject: Fwd: Coastal Advisory Panel

To: CAP

Hi team

As agreed at yesterday's CAP meeting I have sent the invitation to CRU. As you can see I have set up a dummy email address.

Kelvin

From: Kelvin Nixon < secretary.CAP@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:01

To: cru.kapiti@gmail.com>

Subject: Coastal Advisory Panel

To The Secretary Coast Ratepayers Union By email

The Coastal Advisory Panel wishes to extend an invitation to your group to meet.

If this is of interest to your members, please let us know and we can confirm details.

Kind regards The Secretary